

Dear Parent / Carer,

Re: Koala and Kangaroo Class Trip Gurdwara Sri Guru Southall - Monday 13th June

Year 2 pupils will be leaving school at 9.30am and will return to school at around 14.45pm.

Your child will require a packed lunch for this trip, Packed lunches must be vegetarian. no meat, eggs or fish product allowed. (Please refrain from packing any fizzy drinks, sweets, or glass bottles.)

If your child normally has a School Dinner, please confirm if you require a school prepared packed lunch below.

Head covering will be provided but child are allowed to bring a bandana or a head scarf.

Please fill in the slip below and return it to the class teacher by Monday 6th June 2022.

Please ensure that your children wear suitable footwear and clothing. The transport arrangements for this trip are: Walk and Train.

Unfortunately, your child will not be able to go if we do not receive the slip on time,

Yours sincerely,		
Mrs. McNab and Miss Planinsek Class Teachers		
Re: Koala and Kangaroo Class Trip Gurdwara Sri Guru Southall – Monday 13 th June		
Childs Name	Class	
1. *I give/* do not give permission for my child to go on the above outing.		
*please delete as appropriate		
My child requires a school packed lunch		
I would like to be a parent volunteer I have a current DBS form		
Signed:	_(Parent/Carer)	Dated:
BJS FEDERATION OF SCHOOLS Bonneville, Jessop & Stockwell Primary Schools		

Jessop Primary School Lowden Road London SE24 OBJ Tel: 0207 2742 333

Email: admin@jessop.lambeth.sch.uk

Web: jessop.lambeth.sch.uk

Executive Headteacher Andrea Parker, BA (Hons), NPQH Head of School Kenneth Baffoe

